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TO:                 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
BILL HOGAN, DIRECTOR OF INNOVATIVE PROGRAMMING

DATE:	AUGUST 1, 2018

RE:                 DUAL CREDIT MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT WITH NORTHERN KENTUCKY UNIVERSITY


Attached is a memorandum of agreement continuing a collaborative relationship between the Boone County Schools and NKU to offer dual credit opportunities for high school students who meet the requirements for admission into NKU’s School-Based Scholars Program for the 2018-2019 school year.
I recommend the Board approve this memorandum of agreement as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



